
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for 
next week.  
 
In Literacy, we will be revising how to check our work for full stops and capital 
letters, as well as learning about newspaper articles.  
 

In Numeracy, we will be working on doubling and halving numbers. We will 
be finding a fraction of a shape too. 
 
In Science, we will be finishing our unit on electricity and starting a new unit 
all about light and dark.  
 
In IPC, we will be learning about different forms of communications and the 
inventions that help us to communicate. 
 
In PSHE, we will be finishing our work on dreams and goals by creating our 
own dream garden to help us realise what we need to achieve their goals. 
 
In ICT, we will be using google to search for information about famous people 
using skimming and scanning to find the relevant information. 
 
For Spellings, please practise any words that have the following sounds in 
with your child. They will then be tested on 10 random words that have this 
sound in on Thursday to see how they are applying their phonics learning to 
spelling.  
 
Mr Chad’s group: ‘or’ as in fork, and ‘ur’ as in turn. 
Ms Nadine’s group: ‘oa’ as in boat.  
Mr Spencer’s group: ‘air’ as in fair. 
Mrs Burgess’ group: All of the Phase 3 sounds we have covered so far – 
Revision.  
Ms Dianne’s group: ‘oi’ as in boil, and ‘ear’ as in fear. 
Ms Claire’s group: ‘a_e’ as in amaze, and ‘u_e’ as in cube. 
Ms Dipti’s group: The following Year 2 tricky words – after, again, any, bath, 
beautiful, because, behind, both, break, busy.  
 
Notice & Reminders: 

• Please ensure your child arrives at 7:00am, ready to be lined up for 7:10am. If your 
child is late they are missing Phonics – the lesson which teaches them how to 
read in English. This is an extremely important lesson for all students, but particularly 
for those with English as a second language.   

• It is Assessment Week next week. The Numeracy Assessment is on Sunday and the 
Writing Assessment is on Monday. Please ensure your child is at school and on time.  

 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (4-8 March 2018) 



Have a lovely weekend! 
Yours faithfully 
Year 2 Team 


